
  
   

 

The Newark Police Department affirms that all defendants are presumed innocent until proven 

guilty beyond a reasonable doubt. 

 

Media Contact: Lt. Mark A. Farrall, Public Information Officer, 302-366-7110 ext 125 or 

mark.farrall@cj.state.de.us. 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
Paul M. Tiernan, Chief of Police 

 

November 13, 2014 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SUBJECT: Newark Police Investigate Fatal Shooting 
 

The Newark Police Department is currently investigating a fatal shooting that occurred in 

the parking lot of a restaurant at 1365 Marrows Road at 6:13pm this evening. 

 

Responding officers arrived on scene to find a 20 year old male shooting victim with multiple 

gunshot wounds.  The victim was treated at the scene by NCC Paramedics and transported 

to Christiana Hospital where he was pronounced deceased. 

 

NPD Detectives are searching for two vehicles, a light colored SUV and a four dour sedan 

that were seen fleeing the scene towards Marrows Road moments after the shooting. 

 

No additional information is available at the time of this release. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact Detective Morgan Fountain 

at 302-366-7110 ext 133 or morgan.fountain@cj.state.de.us.  You can send an anonymous 

text message tip by texting 302NPD and your message to TIP411.  Information can also be 

provided anonymously to Crime Stoppers at 1-800-TIP-3333 or via the internet at 

www.tipsubmit.com where a reward may be available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mark.farrall@cj.state.de.us
mailto:morgan.fountain@cj.state.de.us
http://www.tipsubmit.com/

